DESIGN ADVISORY COMMITTEE SUNLAND-TUJUNGA NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL

Special Meeting of July 1, 2003

Meeting began at 7:20PM. DAC members in attendance: John LaRocca, Lloyd Hitt, Charlotte Leu, Elaine Brown, Terry Hake Church, Penny Blackwell. Also in attendance were: Cindy Cleghorn, Debby Beck, Roberta Actor Thomas and Rosalind Stewart from Council District 2.

Minutes were taken by Cindy Cleghorn.

Shortly after the meeting started, Elaine Brown began tape recording the meeting for the DAC members.

Public Comments: Debby Beck expressed confusion regarding the date for a special meeting for the Squeaky Clean Car Wash project.

Agenda Item - Letter to Tom Rath re: 1-800-Autopsy -

The remainder of the meeting was dedicated to the drafting of a letter to Tom Rath regarding the above project. A consensus vote was taken to approve the letter as drafted during this meeting with copies to the Interim Board of the Sunland Tujunga Neighborhood Council, Wendy Greuel and Mr. Herrera.

Item for the next, July 14 agenda will be restricted to DAC Policies and Procedures. Meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m.

Cindy Cleghorn (818) 353-7135